FSBSC Submission 851

Kirra Vanzetti

From:

Sent: Wednesday, 5 July 2017 12:55 PM

To: LCSC

Subject: CFA please review first ..do not make a move without considering options
Hello,

e

Please do not onsend or publizise my details, I like to keep it confidential.
Inregards to the CFA, I do not like the breakup and would not support it without a proper investigation.
Can I ask to establish a small working group to have it assessed and pleae look into:

Impact on volunteers and will there be volunteers in the future,
Impact on services delivered to us in the country.

To me it is important to have common and consolidated view, not just a one party approach and decission
that will effect all of us.

Thanks for reading my note, please consider it.

Ballarat - Australia

10of1





